
 
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
129 North Second Street 
Yakima, Washington  98901 
Phone (509) 575-6037 • Fax (509) 576-6614 

 
 

CITY OF YAKIMA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Pedesterian Master Plan 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Yakima City Council will conduct a public hearing to 
consider a Pedestrian Master Plan.  The draft Plan can be found here:  
https://www.yakimawa.gov/services/planning/pedestrian-master-plan/ 
 
Said public hearing will be held Tuesday, October 19, 2021, at 6:00 p.m., or soon 
thereafter, via Zoom. 
 
Any citizen wishing to comment on this request is welcome to call in to the public hearing 
(information provided on the agenda) or contact the City Council in the following manner: 

1) Send a letter via regular mail to “Yakima City Council, 129 N. 2nd Street, Yakima, 
WA. 98901”; or, 

2) E-mail your comments to citycouncil@yakimawa.gov. Include in the e-mail subject 
line, “Pedestrian Plan.”  Please also include your name and mailing address.   

 
Contact Trevor Martin, Senior Planner at trevor.martin@yakimawa.gov for additional 
information. 
 

Sonya Claar Tee, CMC 
         City Clerk 

 
 

Dated this 8th day of October, 2021. 
 

 


